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GORHAM PLANNING BOARD 

September 28, 2007 

NOTICE 

 

The Gorham Planning Board will, at its meeting on October 1, 2007, consider a request from 

Hans Hansen to add an item to its regularly scheduled agenda for the purpose of allowing 

Planning Board review and approval of MDOT-directed changes to the original December 2006 

Planning Board approved intersection improvements at County Road, South Street and Blue 

Ledge Drive in association with the Stargazer Subdivision.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

mailto:dfossum@gorham.me.us
http://www.gorham-me.org/
mailto:tpoirier@gorham.me.us

